
Rocky Mountain RIMS Student Meeting Attendance and Registration 
 

The Rocky Mountain RIMS Chapter welcomes its partnership with the University of Colorado Denver RMI 
program.  Student members are encouraged to attend our monthly meetings to take advantage of the 
educational and networking opportunities. The Chapter will accept as many student members as are able to 
and want to attend these meetings.  There is no cost to a Student Member to attend a monthly educational 
RIMS meeting.  (Events such as the holiday party and golf outing are not educational meetings.)  Student 
meeting costs are paid either by the Chapter or by a Chapter Member.  

Students who are sponsored by a Chapter Member will be paired with that member at the meeting to allow for 
networking and discussions regarding the risk management industry. 

As an outreach effort to potential new University of Colorado Denver students to the Chapter, we will allow a 
non-member student of the Chapter to be sponsored for their first meeting, but that student must become a 
member to be sponsored for any subsequent meetings.  

Meeting notices will be emailed to all Student Members as well as all Educational Members approx. 30 days 
before the meeting date. 

Students must register for the monthly meeting via the Meeting Notice and link provided by the Chapter 
Administrator.  When registering, Students should enter the code “STUDENT” in the Promo Code field and click 
“apply code.”  This will allow the Student to register at a $0 charge and they will NOT be charged for the 
meeting.   

We will accept students wanting to attend our monthly meetings up to the pre-registration date (usually the 
Friday prior to the meeting) in the meeting notice to give the final count to the venue 

The University of Colorado Denver RMI program RIMS contact should encourage student members to attend 
our monthly meetings.  S/he should feel free to forward the meeting notices to all prospective RMI students and 
direct them to the RIMS Chapter Administrator (rockymtnrims@gmail.com) with questions regarding 
registration.   

 


